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 Agreed Report from Board of Management Toonagh NS – November 30th 2020 

 

 

To: Patron, Parents and Staff.  

 

The Board of Management of the school is comprised of the following personnel: 

 

Chairperson                   Marie Slattery       

Secretary                          Gearóid Roughan       

Treasurer                                 Laura Cahir               

Teacher Nominee       Seán Eustace 

Parent Nominee            Mairéad Culliney 

Parent Nominee            Brian O’Loughlin 

Community Nominee    Denise Whelan 

Community Nominee    Seán Ryan 

  

Items discussed: 

 

The Board of Management had a meeting on Zoom on Monday 30 November which was our final 

meeting of 2020. 

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and adopted. 

 

Financial report presented. 

 

Principal’s report presented. 

 

The School’s Covid-19 response plan was discussed. This will continue to be a live document 

throughout the school year which will reviewed by the Board and the staff. Gearóid will send any 

relevant updates in the December newsletter.  

 

The following school policies were updated and ratified by the Board:  

 Organisational Policies 

- Health and Safety in line with the Covid-19 procedures in Toonagh NS 

 

 Curriculum Policies 

- Digital Learning Framework 
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The school will be applying to renew our Active Flag. This is an initiative which seeks to recognise 

schools that strive to achieve a physically active and physically educated school community. 

 

Important maintenance work has taken place on our school security alarm and our waste water 

treatment system.  

 

On behalf of the Board, Marie thanked the staff for the excellent work they have done this term in 

particular for the efforts they have made to educate the children on our Covid-19 measures including 

hand washing, sanitising, cough/sneezing etiquette and social distancing.   

 

Finally, Marie thanked the parents for their cooperation and excellent adherence to our new 

routines to help minimise the risk of Covid-19 in our school. Due to everyone working together, 

staff, parents and pupils our Covid-19 procedures have worked well this term.  

 

The Board of Management wishes our school community a very happy and peaceful Christmas.  

 

The next meeting will take place in the new year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


